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13 November 2023 

 

                                            
 

Dear Parents and Students 

 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH – Wednesday 13 December 

 

Please find attached the information from our excellent catering company, Cucina, regarding our school 

Christmas Lunch, to be held this year on Wednesday 13 December.  Tickets (£3.50 – same price as last 

year!) must be purchased in advance from the Restaurant from Tuesday 14 November onwards and by 

14.00, TUESDAY 5 DECEMBER at the latest.  Students should see a member of the Cucina staff who will 

organise the advance deduction from their balance and give them a ticket which they must bring to the 

lunch to exchange for the delights detailed in the poster! 

 

If your son receives Pupil Premium and would like a Christmas lunch, he should see Mr Sheehan to request 

this or please could you contact Mr Sheehan directly by email - gds@rgshw.com – so that we can ensure 

that the cost of it is covered in full.  

 

This is a very genial school community occasion when the boys will be supervised by the Senior Team 

who will be parading in a variety of stylish Christmas jumpers!  Those taking Christmas lunch are released 

early from morning lessons so that they have time to enjoy it. 

 

All students are also allowed, nay strongly encouraged (!), to wear a Christmas jumper instead of their 

school jumper on Wednesday 13 December.  Staff will also be showing their great taste in Christmas 

jumpers on that day! 

 

We do hope as many boys as are able join in with this festive occasion. 

 

Kind regards 

Hilary Munday 

Assistant Head 
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